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Printing Note: 
Like with our recruiting cards, please print these using either Adobe Reader or Chrome, and do 
NOT​ print actual size, with the “Fit to Page” not selected.  If the “fit” selection is chosen, it prints 
smaller and doesn’t look as good.   

Katori Nation Flyers 
We are providing different types of  flyers to be used in marketing Katori Nation to the public.  If 
you have an opportunity, please print out some copies and get them out to the community. 

“Poster” Flyer 
The Poster flyer is designed to be hung on a wall, door or bulletin board.  It has a minimal 
amount of text and is “attention getting” from across the room.  It is intended to generate 
interest from headlines and direct people to our website.  The poster is not intended to be 
handed out in bulk or taken home. 

“Handout” Flyer 
The Handout flyer is designed to be picked up, read and taken home.  This type flyer has more 
information on who we are and what we do.  This flyer should not be posted on a wall, but 
should either be placed in a “Take One” container or handed out.  While the handout has more 
information than the poster, it is still designed to generate enough interest to drive people to our 
website.  We have a full page and half-page version available.  Printing the half-page version will 
save some paper, but will require you (or your child) to get out the scissors or paper cutter. 

What to do next 
If you know of a local business, community center, church, restaurant, or any other place where 
families congregate that would be willing to help us, please print a copy of the poster and put it 
up.  If you have an opportunity to place a stack of “take home” flyers anywhere, please print a 
bunch of handouts and get them out there.   
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If you can print these flyers on nice paper, that’s all the better, but that isn’t required.  The 
message is more important than the thickness of the paper.  Copy paper will work fine.  If it is 
not practical for you to print these yourself, please let one of the nation officers know about the 
opportunity and we will work on getting the necessary copies to you. 
 
Thank you for helping to make this program better through your efforts in our community. 
Ya-Ta-Hey! 


